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NOTE OF THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR REQUESTING THAT THE PRESENTATION OF ECUADOR’S VICE MINISTER RESPONSIBLE FOR COORDINATING SECURITY ON “ECUADOR’S COMPREHENSIVE SECURITY POLICY” BE INCLUDED ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON JULY 17, 2013
REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR
MISSION OF ECUADOR TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Ministry of Foreign Affairs,

Trade and Integration.

Note No. 4-2-237-2103

THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES (OAS) presents its compliments to the Honorable Chair of the OAS Permanent Council and wishes to refer to Note Verbale No. 4/2/227-2013 of July 5, 2013 informing the OAS that Ecuador’s Vice Minister Responsible for Coordinating Security, Mr. Stalin Basantes, will take part in the “Dialogue on the Effectiveness of Implementation of the Declaration on Security in the Americas,” scheduled to be held during the meeting of the Permanent Council on July 17, 2013, pursuant to the methodological procedures approved for these purposes by the member states.
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In that regard, the PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES (OAS) hereby confirms that the Ministry Responsible for Coordinating the Security of Ecuador has made all pertinent logistical arrangements, in good time and based on the approved procedures, for the journey of the Coordinating Vice Minister and his delegation to Washington, D.C., to take part in the meeting scheduled for that date.
That being so, the PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES (OAS) would be grateful if, as agreed by the States Parties, the Honorable Chair of the OAS Permanent Council would convene a meeting of said Council for July 17, 2013, in order to continue the “Dialogue on the Effectiveness of Implementation of the Declaration on Security in the Americas.” It would also appreciate the inclusion on the agenda for that meeting of an item entitled “Presentation by Ecuador’s Vice Minister Responsible for Coordinating Security, Mr. Stalin Basantes, on “Ecuador’s Comprehensive Security Policy.”
The PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES (OAS) would like to avail itself of this opportunity to convey to the Honorable Chair of the OAS Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
July 10, 2013

[stamp of the Permanent Mission of Ecuador

to the OAS]

To the Honorable:

CHAIR OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Washington, D.C.
2600 Virginia Avenue, Suite 212 NW Washington DC 20037. Tel.: (202) 234 1494 / 1692 /8053

 Fax: (202) 234 3159  E-mail: oeawashington@mmrree.gob.ec
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